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13th July 2017 
 

As part of the Golden Jubilee celebrations, Sacred Heart Choir took part in a one act 
opera by Benjamin Britten called ‘Noye’s Fludde’.  About 600 children from Liverpool 
Archdiocese schools took on the role of animals.  It was a wonderful opportunity for 
our pupils to take part in such a large scale event with professional singers and with 
an orchestra. 
 
As it was a gorgeous Summer day, we went to the docks for a look around the 
Maritime Museum and a picnic tea!    
 
          


